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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2855, as introduced, allows a holder of a Retail Beer or Retail Wine License who was 

licensed and permitted to sell low-point beer for off-premises consumption until the passage of 

State Question 792 to hold an ownership interest in a manufacturer who make products out of 

state. This provision applies only to the interests that the retailer held as of November 8, 2016 

and the retailer owned by the manufacturer does not offer for sale at its Oklahoma retail location 

any wine or spirits that are made by the commonly owned manufacturer. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2855 allows certain holders of a Retail Beer or Retail Wine License to 

hold an ownership interest in a manufacturer that creates products outside of the state. This 

measure is not expected to constitute a material impact to state revenues or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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